October 15, 1982

Dockec No. 50-409

Dairyland Power Cooperative

ATTN: Mr. F. W. Linder
General Manager

2615 East Avenue - South

La Crosse, WI 54601

Gentlemen:

This is to confirm the comversation between your Mr. J. Taylor and our
Mr. R. Walker of the Region III staff scheduling two management meetings
between members of our staffs. The first meeting will be conducted at
9:30 a.m, on November 5, 1982, at vour office in La Crosse, Wisconsin,
for the purpose of discussing the Systematic Assessment of Licensee
Performance (SALP). Following the SALP Meeting, a meeting will be
conducted for the purpose of discussing your Regulatory Improvement
Program. The meeting is a rescheduling of an October 19, 1982 meeting.

Sincerely,

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Project and
Resident Programs

ce:
J. Parkyn, Plant

Superintendent
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
J. J. Duffy, Chief

Boiler Inspector
Stanley York, Chairman
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